
Grade Two School Supplies for 2023-2024 

 
Dear Grade 1 Parents, 

It’s hard to believe we are gearing up for another year!  We wanted to send 

home a quick note to let you know about the school supplies your child will 

need for Grade Two.  We have already purchased ALL of the basic 

classroom supplies for your child with the exception of the following items: 

 

Your child will need to bring from home for the first day of school: 

• A backpack 

• 1 good quality pencil sharpener with attached collection container 

• One pair of non-marking running shoes (for indoor use) that are left at 

school each night.  Please ensure that these are running shoes.  Students 

will not be allowed to participate in gym without proper running shoes. 

• A re-usable water bottle (labeled with your child’s name) to have in the 

classroom, but will be sent home each night for cleaning. 

• 4 boxes of Kleenex.  

• 1 box of bandaids. 

• 2 whiteboard markers and 1 whiteboard eraser (an old sock will suffice 

for this!) 

• Lunch kit labelled with your child’s name that will be brought to and from 

school each day. 

• 1 pair of earphones/ear buds/headphones that plug in. No Bluetooth 

please. 

 

Please look for further information regarding all school fees in September.  

 

We look forward to meeting you and your child very soon!  Have a wonderful 

and relaxing summer.  We will see you in the fall in Grade Two!! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Bilotta and Mrs. Hinton 

 

 

 

 


